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15 March 2018 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Easter Competition, Easter Fair and Easter Service 

I am writing to confirm the arrangements for the celebration of Easter in school this year. 

Tuesday 27th March 2018 

We are holding an Easter Competition Day on Tuesday 27th March 2018. Children can enter a ‘Decorate a 

hard-boiled egg’ competition and a ‘Decorate an Easter bonnet’ competition. All entries must be placed on 

the allocated tables in the school hall before 9am on Tuesday 27th March. A winner will be chosen from 

each class for each category and prizes will be awarded in church during our Easter Service. 

Wednesday 28th March 2018 

The Friends of Stanhope Barrington are holding an Easter Fair in the school hall on Wednesday 28th March 

2018. The fair will begin at 9am and parents are welcome to join us for a cuppa in the hall until their child’s 

class visit the fair. Due to the numbers of children and adults, we will have to use a rota system for children 

to visit the fair. We will be starting with EYFS and Year 1 at 9am and anticipate that the older children will 

be in the hall about 9.30am. If you are able to attend the fair you can take your own child around, if you are 

unable to attend, your child will be escorted by a member of staff. There are a wide range of activities 

including: Easter Egg on a string (50p), Treasure Hunt (20p), Name the Easter Bunny (20p), Hook a Duck 

(50p) as well as cakes stalls, pie stalls, knitted characters and plant stalls. Tea and coffee are also 

available. Please come along and support our school. All proceeds will be used to fund educational visits 

and trips for every child in our school. 

Wednesday 28th March 2018 

In addition to the Easter Fair, our annual Easter Service will be taking place at 2pm on Wednesday 28th 

March 2018 in St. Thomas’ Church. You may take your child home with you at the end of the service. If you 

are unable to attend, your child will be escorted back to school to be collected at the normal time. 

 

I look forward to seeing you all at some point during the Easter celebrations and would like to take this 
opportunity to wish you and your family a very happy Easter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr S Myer 
Head Teacher 
 

Westcroft 
Stanhope 

Bishop Auckland 
Co Durham 
DL13 2NU 
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